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A MESSAGE FROM THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS

Covid-19 

 The Alberni Valley Community Forest is committed to your wellbeing. 
To ensure everyone’s safety during this meeting, the Committee has 
elected to hold the event outside.

 Face masks are recommended if you are not able to stay 2 metres 
apart.

 Chairs are spaced  2-metres apart and please use the hand sanitizer   
at the entrance.

 If you are feeling unwell, we ask that you please gain access to the 
information provided at this meeting online at 
www.communityforest.ca. 

 Please be sure to wash your hands and respect physical distancing 
measures as we proceed.

Thank you,

Your Community Forest Board of Directors


